April – June 2011 Field Trip Information

The end of the year will be filled with opportunities for us to learn outside of Bennie Elementary.  We have a cluster of field trips coming up for you to take note of.  Each event is described below.  All volunteers will be on a first come, first serve basis.  Thanks to the generosity of our classroom family at Christmas, much of the cost has been covered by our class field trip fund.  The total cost for all three trips is $6.  We are very excited about these field trips!
Great Lakes Recycling
All the 4th grade classes will be touring the Great Lakes Recycling Center and exploring the energy and science related aspects of recycling.  Our date is Monday, April 23rd.

I need two volunteers for this event.

Poetry Pals

We have been writing to Mrs. Smalley’s 4th grade class in Arno all year.  On Tuesday, May 22 we will go to Barnes and Noble in Dearborn to meet our pals.  We’ll tour the store and share poetry.  

We will not be utilizing family volunteers on this field trip.

“The Henry” Hotel
As part of our year long culinary project, we will be going on a field trip to The Henry in Dearborn on Thursday, May 24th.  We will be taking a tour of the kitchens and exploring not only the math and science of cooking, but the economics of business as well.  

I need four volunteers.
Geocache Scavenger Hunt
On Monday, June 11th we will have a “geocache scavenger hunt” using hand held GPS units around Bennie, the High School and Champaign Park.  Because we can’t use the GPS units in the rain, we will have a rain date of Wednesday, June 13th.  We’ll end either day at Champaign Park for a picnic.

I need a minimum of 7 volunteers for this event.
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Family Field Trip

Eastern Market

Eastern Market is an outstanding place to explore the geography and culture of food.  The market is open to the public every Saturday.  Mrs. Cunningham and I will be hosting this “Family Field Trip” on 

Saturday, May 14, 2011
10:00-11:30am
If you are able to join us, we will meet in front of Rocky Peanut Company at 10:00am.  (Map quest directions to the market are on the back). Each family will be given a scavenger hunt sheet and a digital camera.  We’ll explore the market and meet back at Rocky’s at 11:15am to share what we learned and saw.  Obviously, you’ll be free to continue shopping and exploring the market on your own.
Photos taken at the Market will be on display at our Reception and Art show on June 2nd.  We hope you will be able to join us.

_________________________________________________________
___ Yes, our family will attend the Eastern Market Event.

___ No, our family cannot attend the Eastern Market Event
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_________________________________________________________

In case of rain, we will meet inside Rocky Peanut Company.  (Candy warning … they have an old fashioned candy bin section that is quite tempting!! My children think Eastern Market is actually a candy store that sells fruits and vegetables!).  My cell phone number is:  313-525-1993 if you have any questions.

